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September 17, 2020
Good Afternoon!  At least once a day I am asked “How is school going?”  My response is, “We are still here!”  COVID and the recommendations brought by it keep our systems in a state of flux.  Please read school e-mails to keep abreast of these changes.  Also, please check RenWeb to make sure that we have your latest contact information.  If there is an urgent change needed, I will send out a school-wide voice or text message.  

Thank you everyone for being diligent about keeping our school a healthy place.  I have been in conversations recently about COVID and spread prevention.  Some studies are indicating that loss of smell (and taste) could be an early indicator of infection.  Watching for this at home could prove helpful.  Make a game of smelling spices, essential oils or citrus fruits.
I am including a survey today.  It covers the topics of hot lunch, flu clinics and MEA.  Please take a few minutes to fill out these 10 questions.  It is important that all parents and staff members reply.  Here is the link.
Due to some changes in the national hot lunch program, as of Wednesday, Sept. 16:  
1. Every student will receive a free hot lunch each school day.    
2. There will still be fees for extra milk (at lunch) and seconds.

3. This program (SFSP) will offer free meals until Dec. 31, 2020 or until the funding runs out.  We will keep you posted.  

4. It is extrememly important for families to fill out the free and reduced lunch applications by October 1, 2020 as this helps to keep our hot lunch costs down through commodities and other benefits.  It also brings more Title I dollars to our school which helps the children educationally.
Tomorrow will be another turn in day for marathon pledges.  Each student turning in a pledge tomorrow will receive a bookmark and a chance to win a set of earbuds.   So far we have collected $3,350   Great job everyone!   Keep up the great work!
Our next school Mass is Wednesday, Sept. 23rd   at 10:30am.   The 1st and 2nd  grade students will be leading us.  
We will be having a guardian angel lunch outside (weather permitting) on Thursday, September 24th.  The menu for that day will be changed to a “picnic lunch”.
The parable in Sunday’s Gospel tell us about the fairness and generosity of God.  We tend to think the landowner is unfair in not paying more to the laborers who dah woked all day or less to those who had worked only a small portion of the day.  But the landowner has chosen to be overly generous to his workers, just as God is with each of us.  Are we being generous with each other, not just in monetary terms?  (Click here for a short video from Fr. James on the topic.)
May God Bless,

Mrs. Garvey
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